
 

 

 
Utility Tax Notice  

 
The City of Santa Rosa’s Utility Users Tax 
has an annual maximum cap of $1,000 per 
utility (telephone, electricity, gas and cable 
TV).  If your annual bill for any one of the 
utilities mentioned above exceeded $20,000 
during the tax year beginning September 1, 
2018 and ending August 31, 2019, you may 
be eligible for a refund of any excess tax you 
may have paid.  Utility bills exceeding 
$20,000 per year would usually only apply to 
commercial accounts.  Note should be taken 
however, that anyone metering or measuring 
gas and/or electricity and “reselling” it to 
others may not qualify for a refund. 
If you believe you are entitled to a refund or 
need instruction in determining your 
eligibility, visit our web site at: 

www.srcity.org/uut 
Contact the City’s Revenue Division Monday 
through Friday between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm 
with any questions. 
Email:            revenue@srcity.org 
Phone:          (707)543-3170 
Fax:               (707)543-3136 
Mail:                City of Santa Rosa 
                        PO Box 1673 
                        Santa Rosa, CA  95402-1673 
The deadline to submit the refund form for 
the UUT year indicated above is August 31, 
2020. 
 
 

http://www.srcity.org/uut
mailto:revenue@srcity.org
https://inet.srcity.org/branding/Logos/CSR15_horz_printbw.jpg

